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September 26, 2023 

Mittran Da Dhaba  
2548, Embelton Rd,  
Brampton, ON, L6X 0E1 

Re: Banquet Hall at Mittran Da Dhaba 

Application Number:  A-2023-0276 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I, Mandeep Sran, am a teacher in Peel district Board.  

I speak in favour of the permit for Mittran da Dhaba to be used as a Banquet Hall. My 
reasons are: 

-          We do not have a banquet Hall in the West side of Brampton 

-          The current service and food quality at Mittran da Dhaba makes it favourable 

-          The location is ideal for a Banquet Hall as it has more open space surrounding it   

I am gladly sharing my reviews and recommendations for Mittran Da Dhaba located at 
2548, Embelton Rd, Brampton, ON, L6X 0E1. I am greatly relieved to have a Punjabi 
restaurant that strives to adhere to the authentic flavours and taste of home food. I also 
appreciate the personal attention provided during service and the effort paid to sustain 
the quality and taste of food.  Moreover, the proximity of the location provides 
convenience for me and my family to frequently visit the location as it is an ideal setting 
that adds a whiff of freshness to escape the city humdrum.  

I wish Mittran da Dhaba all the best in their future endeavours. 

Regards, 

Mandeep Sran 

 

17 Mediterranean Crescent 



Brampton, ON, L6Y0T4 


